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MEMORANDUM FOR  RECORD 

 

FROM:  21 FSS/FSV 

 

SUBJECT:  Aragon Dining Facility Temporary Closure  

 

1.  On 2 July 2024, the Aragon Dining Facility experienced a significant safety incident.  Due to 

the nature of the incident, it has been determined necessary to close the facility temporarily to 

ensure the safety and well-being of all personnel and patrons. The closure will remain in effect 

until further notice.  

 

2.  If you have any questions, please contact MSgt Kira Otero at kira.otero@spaceforce.mil or via  

telephone at 719-556-6240.  Your cooperation and understanding during this period are greatly  

appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

   IAN R. PATTERSON, Capt, USAF  

   Flight Commander, Sustainment Services 
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